
JCR Exec Meeting 17/01/16 

 

Apologies 

Apologies: Hana 

Unapologetic Absences: Viktor 

 

Finalisation of budget proposals: 
Budget was over last year. So we have decided to take it down 
whilst at the same time being realistic about what we can reduce. 
 
Actions to be taken: Have a look at budget and see if there is anything you could cut down. 

 
Meeting with bursar: 
It was decided that Fenella would ask about freezers in the corridors. For example, in A, 
there is definitely space to have them. 
Also the costs for renting rooms for non-Fitz societies and perks for the JCR, such as free 
coffee will be discussed. 
 
Housing ballot: 
It has been proposed that the coming ballot should be done be in groups. It was also 
proposed that a separate housing ballot occurred before the corridor ballot. This will make 
this period more organised and also less stressful. 
 
 


